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                                       MASS INTENTIONS                  
 
  5:00 p.m.        Charles Brodhead 
Sun.: Mar 8:   3rd Sunday of Lent 
  7:00 a.m.       Living & Deceased Parishioners 
  8:30 a.m.         Nancy L. Fox 
10:00 a.m.         Donald E. Sweeney, Sr. 
11:30 a.m.     Thomas Tank 
   5:00 p.m.          John Stote, Jr. 
 
Mon., Mar 9:  Lenten Weekday 
6:45 a.m.       Fred Schiskie 

9:00 a.m.       John & Angie Caprotti 
12:05 p.m.  Peter Dwyer 
 

Tue., Mar 10:  Lenten Weekday 
6:45 a.m.   Josephine Higgins 
9:00 a.m.        Helen Guerin 
12:05 p.m.  Ellen Madden 
   
Wed., Mar 11:  Lenten Weekday 
6:45 a.m.   Gilberta Kaman 
9:00 a.m.  Henry & Mary Coppo 
12:05 p.m.  Michael K. Kennedy 

 
Thu. Mar 12:  Lenten Weekday 
6:45 a.m.  Lucy Damis  
9:00 a.m.   Jesse & Elizabeth Caprotti 
12:05 p.m.  Deacon Don Droulette 
 

Fri., Mar 13:    Lenten Weekday 
6:45 a.m.  James Crantz 
9:00 a.m.      John Seredynski 
12:05 p.m.  Jeannine & Marty Tully 
 

Sat.: Mar 14:  Lenten Weekday 
6:45 a.m.  Nathan Finui 
9:00 a.m.          George & Ellen Habernig 
   

 5:00 p.m.        Alfred Wood 
Sun.: Mar 15:   4th Sunday of Lent 
  7:00 a.m.       Styles & Ahl Families  
  8:30 a.m.         Thomas & Rita Feeney 
10:00 a.m.         Ronald Matthews 
11:30 a.m.     Lucy Damis 
   5:00 p.m.          Kenneth Van Sciver

____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

 
Marilyn Byrne, Angie Bowers, Zachary Tank, 

Margaret Schmidt, Rosemarie Heiser, Jim 

Sweeney, Mary Youlio, and all our parishioners 

who are homebound, in healthcare facilities or who 

are seriously sick. 

 

A Prayer for Our Beloved Deadé 
Please remember in your prayers our beloved dead, 

Lloyd Hoffstatter,  Anneliese Mossl, Matthew 

Corton, and all who recently died. “Eternal rest 

grant unto them O Lord, and let perpetual light 

shine upon them. Amen. 

Holy Week 2015 Schedule: 
http://www.saintjosephkingston.org/ 

Reconciliation Monday, March 30th, 2015 

From 3:00pm to 9:00pm 

 
While continuing the great tradition of educating our 

youth and providing spiritual refuge and 

enlightenment, many of our parishes and schools 

need assistance to meet their day to day 

requirements. Invest in your faith and parish 

community and make your gift to the 2015 

Cardinal's Appeal. To date our parish has 

received 28,265.00 in pledges/gifts toward the 

2015 Cardinal's Appeal, from 71 families. For 

this Appeal to be truly successful, we must have 

support from all of our families. The Appeal is a 

vital source of funding for the programs and 

ministries that sustain the parishes across our 

Archdiocese. It is not too late to make your gift. 

Please be as generous as you can. Thank you for 

your kind support. 

http://www.saintjosephkingston.org/
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St. Joseph School   

~ Excellence in Learning 

Guided by Faith ~ Nurtured with 

Love ~ Inspired through Service 

____________________________________ 
This week we celebrated the 100th day of 

school!  Classes had fun with lots of reading and 

math activities centered around counting to 100 (and 

beyond!). 

This weekend our Mighty Pawns took part in 

the NYS Chess Tournament in Saratoga.  Everyone 

had a wonderful time and the team placed seventh 

overall!   

Our Debate Club participated in Bard 

College’s 4th annual Middle and High School Debate 

Tournament.  Eighth graders, Uriel Calixto, took the 

Overall First Place Big Gavel and Michelle Moughan 

took ninth place.  Grace Hallinan, Jenny Kenny, and 

Michelle Moughan took fifth place in the team 

medals.  Congratulations to all! 

______________________________ 

Registration for 2015-2016 is open! 

ComE & see what we are all about!!  

Come for a tour ~ shadow classes for a day ~ 

Learn about our programs 

Call 845-339-4390 for more information 

Check our newly designed web site: 

www.saintjosephschoolkingston.com 

and visit us on 

facebook.com/St.Joseph.School.Kingston 

 

 

St. Joseph’s Religious Education 
Program …would like your assistance with our 

Lenten project. We are 
collecting: Easter baskets 
Grass for baskets, 
Candy/cookies/snacks, 
Small toys. 
All items collected will be 

donated to St. Joseph’s Social Ministry, who will 
make up the Easter baskets 
for distribution to local 
children. 
If you are able to help us with 
our project, please bring the 
baskets, candy, etc. to the 
Religious Education office by 
Wednesday, 3/18, or place it 
in the box located in the front 

of the church, by 3/22. Thank you for providing a 
happy Easter to the children of our community.  If 
you have any questions, please contact the 
religious education office at 339-4391.  
 

Celebrating St. Joseph 
Saturday, March 21, there will be a celebration of St. 
Joseph at the St. Joseph's Church Hall in Glasco. Doors 
open at 6pm at which time food will be available. Live 
music by the Paul Luke Band will begin at 7pm.  The 
requested donation is $15 per person, and 2 tickets for 
only $20. Children 12 and under are free with an 
accompanying adult ticket. Food and drinks will be 
available. The feast day of St. Joseph, guardian of 
Jesus, spouse of the Blessed Virgin Mary, and father of 
the universal church is March 19.  In Italy St. Joseph's 
Day is also Father's Day. It remains a day of celebration 
in many Italian American neighborhoods. For questions 
or tickets please call Gaetana Ciarlante, at 845 246-
3390.   
 

Flower Envelopes are available in the 
vestibule for 

                                   EASTER 
FLOWERS.   

                                   What a beautiful 
way of                                    

remembering a loved ones. You may 
complete the envelope with donation 

and return it in the collection basket or 
drop it off at the church office. Please 

return envelopes by March 29th, 2015. 

 

BABY BOTTLE CAMPAIGN  
We will be starting our Baby Bottle 

Campaign soon. You can take the 

baby bottle home and place it in a 

popular spot like the kitchen counter 

or your dresser. During the six weeks 

of Lent, place your spare change in 

the bottle, as an offering to help us 

minister to those women in crisis 

pregnancies. Use the bottle as a reminder to pray for the 

many women and men who come to our Centers. After 

the six weeks, return the bottle to the church. Thank you 

for your past generosity. 
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ST. JOSEPHôS is a Tithing Parish 
 

     Last Year’s Regular Collection:  $ 9,623.00 
    This Week’s Regular Collection: $ 7.025.00 

 
Thank you for your generosity to our Parish. 

 

CATHOLIC YOUTH NIGHT  

Our next ENCOUNTER Catholic Youth Night 

will be on Friday, March 13th @ Coleman High 

School from 7pm - 9pm 

It is open to all area students in grades 7-12 

Come meet new friends, enrich your Catholic Faith 

and have fun! 

Faith-Fun-Food-Fellowship!! 

 

CATHOLIC CHARITIES  
Our Catholic Charities Community Services Offering 

a Presentation on Executive Action… On Saturday 

March 21st at 10:00 AM and then again on Monday 

March 23rd at 7:00 PM, Catholic Charities 

Community Services will be hosting a Presentation 

on Executive Action, The Presentation will be held at 

the Ulster County Catholic Charities Community 

Center 6 Adams Street Kingston, New York 12401. 

 

CATHOLIC RELIEF SERVICES 
On March 15th, our parish will take up The Catholic 
Relief Services Collection. This Collection supports 
six Catholic agencies benefiting millions of 
vulnerable, displaced, and impoverished families 
and individuals around the world. From direct 
humanitarian service to helping victims of human 
trafficking and working to reunify families, the funds 
from this Collection make a real difference in lives 
across the globe. How will you help? Next week, 
please support The Catholic Relief Services 
Collection. 
 

*Music Notes...* 
St. Joseph's Music Ministry 

will present the Palm Sunday 

Cantata, Joseph Martin's 

"Song of the Shadows" on 

March 29th at 2:30 p.m. at St. Joseph's Parish, 

uptown Kingston.   In addition to the Cantata, 

works from Faure, Mozart and Ken Parker's Cantata 

"The Joy Awaiting" will be included. For 

information, please contact Bob Gaus at 

845.389.1503 or music.saintjoseph@gmail.com. 

50th WEDDING ANNIVERSARY 
Couples celebrating their 50th Wedding 
Anniversary anytime during 2015 are 
invited to attend the Annual Golden 
Wedding Jubilee Mass with Cardinal 
Dolan at the Cathedral of St. Patrick, 
Saturday, June 20th or Sunday, 
June 21st at 2:00 pm. Pre-
registration is required. Please contact your parish 
for registration. The closing date to register for the 
Mass is Tuesday, May 19th, 2015. This event is 
sponsored by the Family Life | Respect Life Office 
of the Archdiocese of New York. 
 

WORLDWIDE MARRIAGE ENCOUNTER 
“The weakness of God is stronger than human 
strength." Today's second reading advises us not to 
rely on our own strength. Marriage and Holy Orders 
can be very difficult to sustain in today's society. 
Come and tap into the graces that are available to 
you on a Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend. 
For information call l-877-NYS-WWME ext.3. 

 

FOOD PANTRY 

Next weekend is our monthly 

collection for canned and non-

perishable goods for People’s 

Place and St. Joseph’s Social Ministry. Please help 

us to assist others who are in need. On behalf of 

People’s Place and St. Joseph’s Social Ministry, we 

also wish to thank you for your donation of 

groceries last month. Through your generosity, we 

are able to help the less fortunate and needy in our 

community.  


